
Notes from December 10, 2008 Raymond Planning Board meeting

Loon Run
Acceptance of dissolution of subdivision approved 6 – 0.

Pismire mylar plan signing
PB will wait to sign until applicant has permit by rule from MDEP for disturbance around 
vernal pool.

Rosewood mylar plan signing
PB voted 6 – 0 to sign and release mylar upon finding that all conditions of final approval 
have been met.

Future Ordinance Workshops
PB decided to plan to hold at least 1 hour of ordinance workshop each PB meeting as 
long as the review workload remains light.

Attendance
Members: Chairman Patrick Clark, Vice- Chair Robert O'Neill, Sam Gifford, Greg 
Foster, Ginger Wallace, and  William Preist.
Staff: Planner Hugh Coxe
Absent: Karen Strout, Recording Secretary

Notes submitted by Hugh Coxe

Official record of the meeting is the DVD recording.


